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From: howlongtillyouarehomeless < howlongtillyouarehomeless(a)protonmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, Decembers, 2020 10:21 AM
To: COB

Subject: Public comment is for Agenda Item H4

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4. 1 have heard Karen Paz Dominguez speak various times throughout the past
year about her department as Auditor-Controller and it is clear that her department is overworked and can benefit from
hiring more staff to get the County's auditing done Instead of using taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a
private vendor. Purchasing a contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would
take away oversight of the County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller. We
ELECTED Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the County's Auditor-Controller and TRUST her leadership in her department and to get
the County's payroll done with efficiency and transparency. IIT IS UNREASONABLE FOR THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS TO
OVER TUNR THE WILL OFTHE VOTERS! I urge you all to let our elected Auditor-Controller get the job done, hire more

staff to provide adequate support and not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Arcata Resident,

Emily Kailani Mossman Smiley

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email.
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From: Johanna Rivera <johanna@iatinooutdoors.org>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:13 PM
To: COB

Subject: Board of Supervisors public comment Item H4

County Counsel 4. Request of the Auditor-Controller for Outside Counsel Representation That the Board of Supervisors:
1. Deliberate on the request of the Auditor-Controller; and 2. Authorize a designated County Counsel attorney to

represent the Auditor-Controller in the investigation with an ethical wall in place.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I have heard Karen Paz Dominguez speak various times throughout the past year about her department as Auditor-

Controller and it is clear that her department is overworked and can benefit from hiring more staff to get the County's

auditing done instead of using taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a private vendor. Purchasing a contract with

a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would take away oversight of the County's spending

that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller. We elected Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the

County's Auditor-Controller and trusted she would be a great leader in her department and get the County's payroll
done with efficiency and transparency. It is unreasonable for the Board of Supervisors to overturn the will of the voters.

I urge you all to let our elected Auditor-Controller get the job done, hire more staff to provide adequate support and not
turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you,

Johanna Rivera

(she, her, hers)

Outings Leader

Latino Outdoors

iohanna(S)latinooutdoors.org

latinooutdoors.org

Cell (323) 333-7780
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From: Amy Cirincione O'Connor <amycirin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 2:56 PM
To: COB

Subject: Public Comment for Agenda Item A4

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4. 1 understand that the Board of Supervisors is considering contracting with a

private vendor for auditing. In my opinion, Karen Paz Dominguez was elected with a clear mandate from her

constituents to oversee the County's financial management. Ms. Paz Dominguez has been outspoken about her need

for more staffing support In her office. We have local community members with bookkeeping experience who would I'm

sure be eager for a position with the Auditor-Controller's office.

Why hire an outside consultant, who will send valuable (and expensive) time getting oriented when we could Instead

Invest locally and support our current Auditor-Controller by deepening her bench and building capacity within her office.

We elected Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the County's Auditor-Controller and trusted she would be a great leader In her

department and complete the County's payroll with efficiency and transparency. Please do not overturn the will of the

voters. I urge you all to let our elected Audltor-Controllerget the job dohel Provide her adequate support instead of

hiring a private consultant

Thank you for your consideration.

Amy Cirincione O'Connor, LCSW



Hayes, Kathy

From: Sandy Farrell <sandy_farrell@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 3:38 PM
To: COB

Subject: Auditor Controller

Why don't you stop harassing our Auditor Controller and hire the personnel she needs to do her job!



Hayes, Kathy

From: KarpanI Burns <bIisshiker@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 6:44 PM
To: COB

Subject: Agenda Item H4

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4.1 have read articles and heard Karen Paz Dominguez speak various times
throughout the past year about her department as Auditor-Controller and it is clear that her department is overworked
and can benefit from hiring more staff to get the County's auditing done Instead of using taxpayers money to purchase a
contract with a private vendor. Purchasing a contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-

Controller is not in the best interest of the people of this community and would take away oversight of the County's
spending that has been granted to the Humboidt County Auditor-Controller. We elected Mrs. Paz Domlnquez as the
County's Auditor-Controller and trusted she would be a great leader in her department and get the County's payroll
done with efficiency and transparency. It is unreasonable for the Board of Supervisors to over turn the will of the voters.

I urge the Board to let our elected Auditor-Controller get the job done, hire more staff to provide adequate support and
not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you,

Karpani Burns
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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

California Kitchen <cali4niakitchen@gmail.com>
Monday, December 7, 2020 6:51 PM
COB

Privatizing

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4. 1 have heard Karen Paz Dominguez speak various times throughout the past

year about her department as Auditor-Controller and it is clear that her department Is overworked and can benefit from

hiring more staff to get the County's auditing done instead of using taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a
private vendor. Purchasing a contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would

take away oversight of the County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller. We
elected Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the County's Auditor-Controller and trusted she would be a great leader in her

department and get the County's payroll done with efficiency and transparency. It is unreasonable for the Board of

Supervisors to overturn the will of the voters. I urge you all to let our elected Auditor-Controllerget the job done, hire

more staff to provide adequate support and not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you,

California Kitchen



From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Thomas Joseph <thomash.josephii@gmail.com>
Monday, December 7, 2020 6:52 PM
COB

Wow really?

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4.1 have heard Karen Paz Domlnguez speak various times throughout the past
year about her department as Auditor-Controller and it is clear that her department is overworked and can benefit from
hiring more staff to get the County's auditing done instead of using taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a
private vendor. Purchasing a contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would
take away oversight of the County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller. We
elected Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the County's Auditor-Controller and trusted she would be a great leader in her
department and get the County's payroll done with efficiency and transparency. It is unreasonable for the Board of
Supervisors to overturn the will of the voters. I urge you all to let our elected Auditor-Controller get the job done, hire

more staff to provide adequate support and not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you,

Thomas Joseph



From: Jacquelyn Stuber <jacqueIynstuber@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 7:26 PM
To: COB

Cc: Wilson, Mike; Bohn, Rex; Fennel!, Estelle; Bass, Virginia; Madrone, Steve
Subject: Auditor-Controller

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment Is for Agenda Item H4. From what I have heard from the local news over the past three years is that

Karen Paz Dominquez has made it clear the department is understaffed, and that whatever Issues that have been

happening could be handled by hiring the staff needed. I believe that taxpayer money should be used to create local

jobs whenever possible, especially in the government which is funded by local taxpayers. It doesn't make any sense to

spend money to outsource a Job to a private company that the people doing the Job have made it clear that if you used

that money to hire more staff there wouldn't be these issues. If you have hundreds of thousands of dollars to hire an

outside contractor, why do you not have the money to Just staff the department properly in the first place? Purchasing a

contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would take away oversight of the

County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller. The people elected Mrs. Paz

Dominquez as the County's Auditor-Controller, and it is unreasonable for the Board of Supervisors to overturn the will

of the voters. I urge you all to let our elected Auditor-Controller get the Job done, hire more staff to provide adequate

support and not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you,

Jacquelyn Stuber

Arcata
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From: Practice Success <ross.k3vin@gmaiI.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 7:36 AM
To: COB

Subject: Item H3 Public Comment

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4. 1 have heard Karen Paz Dominguez speak various times throughout the past
year about her department as Auditor-Controller and it is clear that her department is overworked and can benefit from
hiring more staff to get the County's auditing done instead of using taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a
private vendor. Purchasing a contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would
take away oversight of the County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller. We
elected Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the County's Auditor-Controller and trusted she would be a great leader in her
department and get the County's payroll done with efficiency and transparency. It is unreasonable for the Board of
Supervisors to overturn the will of the voters. I urge you all to let our elected Auditor-Controller get the job done, hire
more staff to provide adequate support and not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you,

Kevin M. Ross

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Janae Daw <janaedaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8;08 AM

To: COB

Subject: Regarding Agenda Item H4

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This public comment is for Agenda Item H4. 1 have been recently informed about and now closely follow the situation

that is unfolding with Karen Paz Dominguez and her department as Auditor-Controller. It has become apparent to me

that her department is overworked and can benefit from hiring more staff to get the County's auditing done. This, to

me, would be an appropriate course of action, not using taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a private vendor.

Purchasing a contract with a private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would completely

remove Independent, unbiased, objective oversight of the County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt

County Auditor-Controller. We, the citizens of Humboldt County, elected Mrs. Paz Dominquez as the County's Auditor-

Controller and trusted she would be a great leader in her department to get the County's payroll done with efficiency
and transparency. It Is unreasonable for the Board of Supervisors to overturn the will of the voters. I urge you all to let

our chosen and elected Auditor-Controller get the job done. Please hire more staff to provide adequate support and do

not turn over the responsibilities to a third party or private vendor.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Janae Daw



From: Kelsey Reedy
To: COB
Subject: BOS Public Comments - 12/7/20
Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:47:37 AM

Good Morning Board of Supervisors,

Below are the items on the agenda that I am submitting public comment to:

C.9 - AHP  Drop-In Center, Case Management and Supportive Services 
C.10 -  Professional Services Agreement with Arcata House Partnership to Provide
Operating Support to the Adult Shelter on Boyd Road   
C.11 -  Professional Services Agreement with Arcata House Partnership, Funded by
California Emergency Solutions and Housing Program (CESH), Regarding the Provision
of Rental Assistance, Case Management and Supportive Services 
C.12 -  Professional Services Agreement with Arcata House Partnership Regarding the
Provision of Emergency Shelter, Case Management and Supportive Services 
C.13 -  Professional Services Agreement with Arcata House Partnership, Funded by
Homeless Housing, Assistance and Prevention Program (HHAP), Regarding the
Provision of Rental Assistance, Case Management and Supportive Services 
-This comment is in regards to all of the above items on the consent calendar regarding
Professional Service Agreements with Arcata House Partnership. I am really happy to see the
county making moves to address homelessness immediately here. It is of great concern that all
of these contracts are with the same organization, with that organization being one that I have
heard and observed sub pare practices and treatment of our most vulnerable
community members from. What went into the decision to choose AHP? Personally I have
done a lot of on the ground work with folks who are experiencing homelessness and
specifically people receiving services at Arcata House Partnership.  I would be happy to go
into specifics if anybody is interested but the point I want to make it that Arcata House
Partnership is not the only organization providing resources to the houseless community and it
should have been more of a community and stake-holder driven process of determining which
organization was best for which form aspect of solutions for homelessness. We all know there
are many causes and solutions, let's not put all of our eggs in one basket. AHHA is providing
essential services to the houseless community and they are never the recipient of any of this
money. AHP has been relying on them for showers for their clients, why can't some of these
resources/contracts go to them?

C.17 -  Grant Agreement with Harm Reduction Coalition for the California Harm
Reduction Initiative to Expand Harm Reduction and Support and Services for Fiscal
Years 2020-23 and Supplemental Budget 
-This is really great to see on the agenda, please pass! It's fairly ironic that it is on the agenda
today since HACHR is being threatened so much by the city of Eureka. Glad this is on the
consent calendar, hope it doesn't get pulled. And I think it is also your responsibility to hold
the City of Eureka accountable for trying to stop needle exchange services that are approved at
a county level. This is a basic services that is provided by more than just HACHR and we
should be standing up against the attacks by Eureka City Council .

C.21 - Professional Services Agreement with United Indian Health Services, Inc.
Regarding the Provision of Community Outreach and Support Services Related to the
CalFresh Program   

mailto:kelsey.r@movetoamend.org
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-Happy to see this one as well! 

H.2 - Adoption of the 2021 State and Federal Legislative Platforms  
-I request that the last 2 paragraphs of the section: "YOUTHFUL OFFENDERS,
JUVENILE JUSTICE" - See exact wording below. 
-These two paragraphs are trying to provide a loophole for the county when it comes to being responsible for the youth
who would have gone to DJJ prior to realignment. The intention of SB823 was to keep young people in their
communities regardless of the extent of their charges because they are much more likely to rehabilitate and reintegrate
back into society. Our Juvenile Hall sends about 1 youth a year to the DJJ. This community wants to do whatever is
needed to support this young person while keeping the rest of the community safe. Please don't allow these paragraphs
to be included because it not only waters down the impact of  SB823 but it also puts our young people at risk. 

"Funding should recognize the unique position, needs, and conditions of each county and include a growth factor so that
future funding keeps pace with growing programmatic costs. To the extent the state does not provide adequate

funding for counties to be successful with youthful offenders, responsibility for the care and custody of the
most complex juvenile cases should return to the state.

Humboldt County supports evidence-based efforts to protect against unnecessary transfers of juvenile offenders to the
adult system. However, these efforts should not reduce local flexibility or create unfunded costs for counties to build

new, or retrofit existing, facilities."

H.4 -  Request of the Auditor-Controller for Outside Counsel Representation 
-I strongly recommend that the board approve the request of Auditor Controller Karen paz
Dominguez. Mrs. Paz Dominguez has spoken out various times throughout the past year about
her department as Auditor-Controller and it is clear that her department is understaffed and
would benefit from hiring more staff through the auditor controller instead of using
taxpayers money to purchase a contract with a private vendor. Purchasing a contract with a
private vendor to do the responsibilities of the Auditor-Controller would take away oversight
of the County's spending that has been granted to the Humboldt County Auditor-Controller.
Mrs. Paz Dominquez was elected because we know she would be operating with complete
efficiency and transparency. It is unreasonable for the Board of Supervisors to take power
away from the Auditor-Controller's office as this is not something that we had the opportunity
to vote on. 
*I urge you all to Accept Mrs. Paz Dominguez's request to seek outside counsel as the Office
of the County Council representing her would be a conflict of interest. 

Thank you for listening to We the People

-- 
--
Kelsey Reedy
(707) 362-7421

End Corporate Rule. Legalize Democracy. 
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